Student Voice
Interviews

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!

This week we interviewed Georgia in Year
10

Question of the week:

Q: What have you achieved so far this
year that makes you proud?

A: 1 have achieved into getting the
subjects that | wanted for my GCSE which
gave me more future aspirations and
opportunities that can help me with my
career path.

Q: What is your highlight of the week?

A: My highlight of the week was when i did
my summative assessment in English and
i got the grade that | was proud of

Q: What are your goals for this academic
year?

A:Since i have my mocks coming up in
July, | am setting my goal to do well in
them.

Q: What are your careers aspirations?

A: My career aspiration is to be a social
worker because i want to give children
the opportunities that they deserve and in
case that doesn't work out i would like to
be a divorce lawyer for similar reasons as
previously stated as i believe that people
have the right to be supported during
difficult times and build on opportunities
which seem unreachable.

Meet NIA's Student

Committee Members!

Student - Temiloluwa
Committee - Student Council

Hello! My name is Temiloluwa, and I'm currently
in Year 11. I'm proud to be involved in the Student
Council, where | have the opportunity to
represent my peers and work towards creating
a positive and inclusive school environment. As
a member of the Student Council, | actively
collaborate with students and staff to address
important issues, promote student welfare, and
encourage a culture of respect and kindness.
This role also allows me to voice the opinions of
the student body and help make meaningful
changes within our school community. I'm
passionate about ensuring every student’s
voice is heard and contributing to projects that
create a supportive and thriving environment
for all.

NIA Anti-Bullying Ambassador
Update

Miss Payne and Miss Frunzete are the new staff leads for
our Anti-Bullying Ambassador committee.

We are very excited to see what this committee are
planning for the rest of this year and next year.

Meetings are now Friday lunch times every week B



